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Dear Name,

	 In less than two years, voters will decide the fate of the nation by selecting the next president. 

	 Will you help make sure young voices are part of that decision?

	 Last year, friends like you helped us sue the Secretary of State of Florida for discriminating 
against college student voters. He had banned all college and university buildings in the state from 
serving as early polling sites. Supporters like you helped us revoke this ban. As a result, 60,000 
Florida voters used 12 new on-campus polling sites during the 2018 Midterm Elections. 

	 But that’s not all. 

	 Your last gift provided training to young leaders like Megan Newsome, a Vote Everywhere 
Ambassador who graduated in 2017. As an Ambassador, Megan wrote the op-ed that launched our 
lawsuit in Florida. She served as a co-plaintiff by our side. 

	 You made this possible. 

	 Megan is one of more than 200 Vote Everywhere Ambassadors and alumni across the country 
who want to be heard. But they need your support.

	 Despite the success of her efforts, Megan knows her work isn’t through. Now, as one of our 
Puffin Democracy Fellows, she continues the fight to expand voting rights and engagement for her 
peers.

Megan Newsome casts her vote at a 
newly established early polling site 
at The University of Florida. 

TURN OVER



	 Megan knows that every day, young people face barriers to voting. These include voter I.D. 
laws and a complicated process for absentee ballots. She wonders if those 60,000 people in Florida 
would have had the chance to vote without friends like you.

	 That’s why Megan became a Defender of Democracy by pledging a monthly gift.

	 Will you join her by giving $25 a month? 

	 Your pledge today helps a young person, just like Megan, become a powerful force in 
democracy.

	 Thank you.

Warmest regards,

David Goodman
Brother of Andrew Goodman and President of The Andrew Goodman Foundation 

P.S. Become a Defender of Democracy! Use the enclosed form or sign up online at 
andrewgoodman.org/monthly. 
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The University of Florida 
Vote Everywhere team 

leads a march to the polls 
during the 2018 Midterm 

Elections. 


